
At Washington Elementary School, we foster a student-centered community where all
students are inspired to discover their own passions, accept and appreciate the

differences in one another, and make reflective and responsible choices that will make
the world a better place.


Washington School Website
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March Highlights

Angela Dominguez
author visit

Stella Diaz - backpack
contest

3rd/4th grade art
projects
Folding surprise books

Celebrating Holi Third Grade Field Trip
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Read Across America

Upcoming Author Visit: Sheetal Sheth
On April 7, author Sheetal Sheth will be visiting
Washington School to share about her two books,
Always Anjali and Bravo Anjali.


This will be Ms. Sheth's second visit to Washington.

Family Math Nights: Math & Movement
Our Family Math Night night will consist of engaging
math games and physical fun!
Help your child become confident in math concepts and
develop fact fluency. Join us for a night of Math and
Movement!


Wednesday, April 27: Grades 3-5, 5:00-6:45 PM
Thursday April 28: Grades K-2, 5:00-6:45 PM
Location: Washington Gymnasium


*Paper flyers and sign-ups will be distributed to students.
Sign-ups due by Wednesday, April 13

NJSLA Testing
Students in Grades 3-5 will be testing May 9-16. 5th
graders will have two additional days for Science.
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PTO Website and Bingo Order Form
 launch

Recycle My Battery
Please send in any batteries or old cell phones to our main office for recycling. We are
working in collaboration with http://recyclemybattery.org. This organization was founded
by an Edison student.

Parent Helpdesk & Technology Support

Sandra Schlatter
Sandra is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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